ADVANCE \y108

April 2, 2010
The Honorable Mark Begich

United States Senate

144 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-3205

Dear Senator Begich:

The Fleet Reserve Association strongly supports “The Servicemembers Permanent Change of Station Relief Act” (S. 3150) that would raise the mileage reimbursement rate for PCS travel to 50 cents per mile, (currently 24 cents) and allows for the shipment of additional personally owned vehicle (POV) to certain overseas locations.


FRA stands ready to assist you in passing this important legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
PAGE  

